iusan Geary

RN
From: Jim Gibson <jim.gibson1@tusla.ie>
Sent: Friday 14 February 2020 14:09
To: Children
Subject: RE: Meeting in regard to Service Improvement Plans

Dear Ms. Ryan, \Q&J

Due to diary pressures unfortunately 19" would net be suitable to meet,
Would the meeting be able to take piace on 287 February in order for the relevant Service Directors to attend also?
Kind Regards,

Sinéad Reynolds
On hehalf of

Jin Gibson,
Chiel Operations Gfficer,

Dirvect line
Main line:

5th Floor,

Brunel Bunlding,
Heuston South Quarter,
Kilmainharmn,

Publin 8.

An Ghniomhaireacht um
Leanati agus an Teaghlach
Child and Family Agency

Lirtdir 2- 5, Foirgneamh Brunel, An Ceantar Theas, Baile Atha Chiath 8

From: Children [mailto:children@hiqga.ie]

Sent: Thursday 13 February 2020 09:27

To: Jim Gibson <jim gibsonl@tusla.ie>

Subject: Meeting in regard to Service improvement Plans
Dear Mr. Gibson,

Please find letter attached on behalf of Ann Ryan.

Kind regards,

Regulatory Support Team,
Children’s Team,
HIQA
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ardily nemed above. f you are nol the intendad reciplent. be awars that any disclosure,
use of the contenis s prohibied. I you have received this eleclronic tranamission n arror,

ar
fi
jer by ielaphone or relurn e-mail and delete the malenal from your computer,

Data ?foiec ion Alert - please ensure sacurity around t
! sformation 18 not used for any other purno

When we go through tough time, Ktlle things like talking about our problems, getiing regular exercise, drinking less alcoho! and
being involved in activities we enjoy can make a big difference to how we feel. Find the little things that work for you
at yourmenialhesaith ie

"T& an fthaisnéis sa riomhphost seo {ceangaltain san aireamn) faoi rGn. Baineann sé leis an 1é ar seoladh chuige amhiin agus ta sé ar intinn go bhiaighfidh
sfadsan amhain & agus gurb iadsan amhdin a dhéanfaidh breithnil air. Mas rud é nach tusa an duine ar leis &, t& cose iomtan ar aon fhaisnéis ata ann, a
usaid, a chragbhscaoitzadh, a scaipeadh, a nechtadh, a thoilsit, nd a chéipeail . Seains gurb iad tuairimi pearsanta an ddar ata san riomhphost agus nach
tuairmi FSS iad.

Aa fuair tu an riomhphost seo tri dhearmad, bheadh muid buioch da geuirfed in iU don Deasc Seisbhisi ECT ar an nguthan ag +353 1 8352757 no aran
riomhiphost chuig service desk@hse e agus ansin glan an riomhphost seo ded’ charas.”

“infermation in this email (including altachments} is confidential. I is inlended for receipt and consideration only by the intended recipient. if you are not an
addressee or intended recipient, any use, dissemination, distribution, disclosure, publication or copying of information contained in this emall is strictly
prohibited. Opinions exprassed in this emait may be persenal to the author and are niot necessarily the opinions of the HSE.

if this email has been received by you in error we wouid be gratefut if yvou could immediately nolify the ICT Service Desk by telephone at +353 18352757 or
by email to service deskéhnse ie and thereafier delete this e-matl from your system”






